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My family and I have used the Willamette for watersports for years. From my 

childhood on to adulthood we have spent most of our summers on the water. Since 

the passage of laws restricting access we take our boat, family and money to other 

places. This takes away from local economy and businesses and adds a burden to 

our family to have to travel much further away to do the things we enjoy. We would 

love to have access to our public waterways for towed sports so that we can support 

our local economy with the funds we spend and save time and energy with travel. 


